[image: image1.jpg]GUILD



[image: image2.jpg]




September  2010      Dallas Theater Center

   Volume 2 , Issue 1                             Guild

During this time of year, we begin to dream of cooler weather and get excited about a new season of theater and DTC Guild activities.  Be sure and get involved!
DTC Guild goes green!

This year the Guild will make every attempt to go green with its mailings. This will include all communications for Tech Dinners, Meet & Greet, Board meetings, newsletter and announcements throughout the year. The savings in paper products to the environment, while not enormous, will position the Guild to explore additional ways to safeguard our environment. We encourage all members to continuously access our web site throughout the year. The General Meeting announcements will continue to be delivered with an email copy. For those members choosing to receive hard copy information, it will be provided.
We also need to recognize and thank Deborah Brown who provides the Guild with exceptional web services that make much of this possible.
It is our honor to serve as your Presidents.  Wishing you a happy fall!
Karen and Jerry Zvonecek

 

 The DTC new main Box Office Subscriber Courtesy Line – 214-252-3927. The Subscriber Courtesy Line is available Monday thru Friday, 10am to 6pm.

Questions or concerns at performance time, please call the Wyly Theatre Ticket Counter at 214-978-3911.  The Ticket Counter is open 2 hours before each performance and closes at intermission. Guild members receive a 10% discount on single ticket purchases, even non-subscriber Guild members.  

Hobnobbing with our Artsy Neighbors

by Trey Birkhead

This is going to be an exciting year for the DTC Guild. Last season, our co-presidents, Jerry and Karen Zvonecek, pulled me aside one evening and asked me if I would be willing to reach out to our AT&T Performing Arts Center neighbors and invite them, one at a time, to visit us at our general meetings and give us a better idea about what they do.  How could I refuse such a creative opportunity? I’ve always loved making connections with people.

We are calling it “Hobnobbing with our Artsy Neighbors,” as it is going to be a fun way to chat with the arts leaders of these superb organizations. So far, I have had positive response from the Dallas Opera, Texas Ballet Theater, Dallas Black Dance Theatre, and the Dallas Museum of Art. In fact, for our first general meeting, we are thrilled to welcome Katie Hutton, the Arts & Letters Live Program Manager and Texas Bound Producer and Helen Seslowsky, Head of Arts & Letters Live, both of the Dallas Museum of Art. They will be speaking for just a few minutes about all of the exciting opportunities they have lined up at the DMA. Ms. Seslowsky said to me upon my invitation, “We would be delighted to speak and are flattered to be asked. We have enjoyed our recent partnerships with the Dallas Theater Center immensely and feel that the collaboration has benefited both our audiences,” and this is the general response I am getting from these artsy neighbors in the AT&T Performing Arts Center.

When the time is right for Texas Ballet Theater to come as our guest, artistic director Ben Stevenson, himself, has expressed interest in hobnobbing with the Guild. At our meeting in January, founding artistic director of Dallas Black Dance Theatre, Ann Williams, responded right away: “What a great idea! Count me in. Put me down for January 31.” Having Ms. Williams speak to us will be particularly exciting as DBDT and DTC are collaborating on a joint production in the spring with the musical, The Wiz, the African American adaptation of The Wizard of Oz.. Just to witness our talented DTC Brierley Company actors, Cedric Neal and Liz Mikel, teaming up with Dallas Black Dance Theatre’s incredible dancers, is something no one will want to miss. Come out to hobnob with our artsy neighbors this season!

You are cordially invited to attend a special reading of

Preston Jones’s Bradleyville

The Lost Screenplay

Based on A Texas Trilogy by Preston Jones

Featuring Dallas Veteran Actor, Randy Moore reprising his role as Col. J.C. Kinkaid

Monday, October 4, 2010 at 7:00 p.m.

The Historic Kalita Humphreys Theater

3636 Turtle Creek Blvd.

Dallas, Texas

Hosted by the Dallas Theater Center Guild and the Uptown Players

No admission, General Seating

The reading will be followed by a discussion

Please support concessions by 

the Uptown Players 

Doors open at 6:30

Visit Preston S. Jones on Facebook

Guild Trip

Grandbury Harvest Moon Festival

Mark your calendars for, Oct. 23rd. weekend trip to Historic Granbury and to attend a play at The Opera House for the hilarious "A Tuna Christmas" & to enjoy great food, antique shopping and fun with fellow Guild Members.  Nestled in the lush Brazos River Valley is Granbury, a historic turn of-the-century Texas town only 50 minutes southwest of Dallas. With fall around the corner, this will be a weekend you will not want to miss. 

We will head out Sat. morning and caravan to Granbury's downtown square to check into the historic Nutt House Hotel which was built in 1893. Prices are for 2 per suite and this will include a full breakfast. Price ranges from $75.00 to $99.00 per night. Those interested in going will need to call (888-678-0813) to make your reservations. 

The group ticket prices for the Opera House for the play for 12 to 19 people is $21.00 per ticket and 20 or more is $19.00 per ticket. So get your DTC Guild buddies together and make plans now!!!
 
 For all that plan to join us for the fun one night stay in Granbury please contact: 

Ginger Snider by email  gingers1219@hotmail.com. 

In Memoriam – Pat Hayward

Pat Hayward succumbed to the pneumonia on Saturday, 9/4/2010.  She is survived by her husband of 39 years, Chuck.  She was hospitalized on 8/20 with a 104 degree temperature and pneumonia. Our thoughts and prayers go out to Pat’s family members.
Pat had an appreciation for the arts (season subscriber to DTC, Theater Three, Irving Community Theater, Dallas Opera). She was active in the Dallas Farmers Market Guild and loved the Chef's classes at the Farmers Market.  She volunteered for the Dallas World Cup at Fair Park, attended the DMA Arts and Letters lectures as well as volunteering in the DMA restaurant.  Until her stroke last year, she had been volunteering as the non-Emergency Irving Police Department Operator two days a week and weekly for the Irving Teen Court.  She was an active DTC Guild member for years and volunteered/supported the Dicken's Annual Fund Raiser as well as Season Ticket Renewal Campaigns. 





































Calendar of Events (see the website for a complete listing)











General Meetings                Monday, Sept 13, 6:30 – 8:00 pm,     at Hectors on Henderson


                                              Monday, October 25,                          To be announced


                                          Contact, Fran Burke, 214-522-2953.





Executive Committee Board Meeting – Thursday, Sept. 16, 11:30 am, Kalita Humphreys Theater,


									        Meadows Room


Meet & Greet                        Tuesday, Oct 1, 11:30 am.                    Wyly Theater


                                          Contact Sherry Peel, 214-728-2006





Tech Dinner                        Sunday Oct 31, 4:30 pm, 	            Wyly Theater


                                          Contact Ruda Anderson or Rosemarie Marshall


                                                       (Email will be sent out)





First Sunday                       Sunday, Oct. 31, 5:00 pm.                     To be determined.





Guild Off-Stage Overnight Trip – Granbury, Texas, October 23














  Guild volunteers staff subscription efforts


 


DTC Guild members have volunteered to staff a subscription desk before each performance of Henry IV from September 11th through October 10th. In addition, the Guild will assist DTC staff at North Park Celebrates Art Event held on Saturday October 2nd. Both efforts aim to increase awareness of and ticket subscriptions in the Dallas Theater Center.


Literature will also be available for the Guild and its membership.  We welcome additional volunteers.  Call Karen at 214/717-4065 or zvonecek@verizon.net











DTC 2010-2011 Guild Executive Board





President – Jerry & Karen Zvonecek


Co-Presidents Elect – Sherry Peel, Vicki Newsom


VP Finance – Sam McKenney


VP Membership – Nancy Ritter


VP Publications – Sarah Warnecke


VP Social Arrangements – Fran Burke, Susan Falvo


VP Theater Services – Judy Mathis


Recording Secretary – Brenda Truitt


Corresponding Secretary – Pat Pace


Historian – Giana DePaul
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DTC Guild Newsletter is published approximately four times a year.  Email photos and articles to hlboehning@gmail.com





The next newsletter will be around Nov. 2010.  


Newsletters also posted on the website.
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